Dear John Glenn Family,

| need to make you aware that at approximately 5 PM today a student reported being approached by a
White male that attempted to grab her from his car. He then followed the student for several blocks.

The Walkerton police department was contacted and on the scene immediately. They are currently
investigating this situation. The white male was described as having thin white hair. He was driving a
late model four-door silver car with tinted windows.

Please review stranger safety with your children. Be sure to know their plans and locations. It is always

best to use a buddy system.

Christopher Winchell



